
From: rehanamansha@ctc.org.pk [mailto:rehanamansha@ctc.org.pk]  
Sent: Monday, September 5, 2022 3:36 AM 
To: Naila Nizam <naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org> 
Cc: 'Usman Khan' <usman.khan@chipconsulting.org>; Tahir J. Butt <tahir@ctc.org.pk> 
Subject: Request to Accept & Proceed Sidra Majeed SPL Park View SS Resignation 
 
 
Dear Naila, 
 
Greeting! 
 
You are hereby informed that our Safety Warden Ms. Sudra Majeed deployed at SPL Parkview 
(10041405) has resigned with immediate effect (without any notice period) on 31st August. You are 
requested to please accept her resignation and proceed in HRIS accordingly. 
 
Best Regards, 
Rehana Mansha 
 


